
Sturgeon Lake School is Seeking….

Community Members for
School Programs

Background Information

We are seeking community members for various
after-school programs at the school. We are
interested in finding community members who
can come in and share their gifts with our awasisak. The after-school
programs will run in 3-4 week cycles, and depending on the success and
participation, these programs have potential to fun for much longer.

Here are a few of the programs in which are seeking gifted and knowledgeable
community members:

● PowWow Dance Program
● Young Girls and Boys Empowerment Groups
● Mental Health andWellness (including from a cultural lens)
● Cultural Arts (this can include beading, sewing, painting,

drum-making, etc).

An acceptable honorariumwill be given for the time that youmake available to
teach the children. The hours of the programwill be determined. This will look
like 1 day a week for a few hours (for 3-4+ weeks)

You will be asked to provide a current Criminal Record Check and Child Abuse
Registry Check.

Please email your interest to Etienna Moostoos-Lafferty at
moostooslafferty2014@gmail.com
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